Dear Parents.

The start the 2016-17 school year has been great and now it is time for us to register boys and girls, grades 3-6, for the upcoming youth basketball season. Once your child is registered you will be receiving information on practices for the different grades.

Boys and girls who are interested in participating in the youth basketball program this year should fill out the form on the bottom portion of this sheet and send the sheet and their registration back to school to their respective offices. There is a registration fee of \$15 per player to help with costs for the year, this fee covers both volleyball and basketball. If you have paid this fee for the volleyball season already, you do not need to pay the fee again. An additional fee of \$15 is needed for 3rd graders or new students/players as they come into the Little Pats program. The \$15 pays for the basketball jerseys the players will use for games.

Grades 5-6 will be playing in the Y League in Columbus for regular season games. The games begin on Saturday, November 5th and run through Saturday, December 10th. Each team is guaranteed 6 total games. Teams will play 1 or 2 games per Saturday, with possibility of a Saturday off also. The cost of the league will be paid by the Patriot Youth Council. The league also includes an optional league tournament for participating teams on December 17th-18th that may be played in. Grades 3-4 will practice this winter to start the year. They will play at halftime of some Clarkson-Leigh home games and will go to a few tournaments after the new year. All teams will take a holiday break over the the school break and then began practice/tournaments following the new year.

As your build your winter calendar we want you to know that our Patriot Youth Basketball Tournament has been scheduled for Saturday, February 11th. A coaches clinic with instruction and goals of those coaches will be put on by the high school girls and boys basketball coaches for all parents and coaches that would like to take part. A date will be sent out in the future when that date and details involving that.

Please return this form by Wednesday, October 5th. We know this is a short turnaround but this allows us to get information out to the basketball coaches so they can start to plan their practices.

It is a Great Day to Be a Patriot!!

Please return this portion of the sheet,	along with the registration fee by We school ASAP.	dnesday, October 5th to the secretary at you
Name:		Grade:
Parents:		Phone:
Parent's email		
Parent is willing to help coach:	Yes	No
Jersey Size (if new player to progra	m, or need new size (\$15))-	Please circle size
Youth Small	Youth Medium	Youth Large
Adult Small	Adult Medium	Adult Large